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It will hurt the small businesses we understand the reasoning behind this as we have 

kids too . Instead make it that for every purchase ID has to be scanned in . And it will 

kill two birds with one stone as underage sale will be almost 0 and they can make it 

that way it’s a plain white box and specify the flavor with name instead of color . 

There’s a lot missing re can be done instead of banning.  


